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    Broken Arrow Municipal Authority

Meeting of: 01-02-2019

Title:
Acknowledgement of submittal of the Broken Arrow Municipal
Authority’s Wastewater Discharge Monitoring Report for the month of
November 2018

Background:

In an effort to provide the Authority and the Public more information with respect to our community’s
wastewater collection and treatment at the City’s Lynn Lane Wastewater Treatment Plant, the Utilities
Department staff is attaching a copy of the November 2018 Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality
(ODEQ) Discharge Monitoring Report (DMR) submitted to ODEQ on December 14, 2018.

Over the course of the month of November 2018, the total wastewater collected, treated and discharged is
119.94 million gallons (MG). The average flow was 2.879 MG.

This report will be updated on a monthly basis. Staff recommends the Authority acknowledge submittal of the
Report.

Cost: None

Funding Source: None

Requested By: Charles Vokes, Utilities Director

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: November Discharge Monitoring Report

                                    November Monthly Operational Report

Recommendation:

Acknowledgement of submittal of the Monthly Discharge Monitoring Report.
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